
CIVILIAN POLICE OVERSIGHT AGENCY BOARD 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

August 6, 2019 

United States Attorney’s Office 
 

 

A Quorum of the Civilian Police Oversight Agency Board may be in attendance at United States 

Attorney’s Office, regarding the 7th Round of Amici.   

 

The meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 6, 2019, beginning at 1:00pm. The meeting is not 

open to the public.  


